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Coronavirus Statement
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Real-time updates of COVID-19 cases in Baja California Sur can be found here: https://coronavirus.bcs.gob.mx/english/. 

The health and safety of our visitors is our top priority and special protocols to contain the virus have been implemented. Some of the actions taken in Los Cabos to avoid the spread include:

· The implementation of enhanced procedures and screening protocols at the Los Cabos International Airport (SJD), such as thermal cameras and travel background checks on all arriving passengers, that will be done in coordination with other state airports, ports and land entry points.
· The implementation of destination-wide health and safety guidelines consistent with the health authorities
· The alignment with the state of Baja California Sur’s color-coded classification that determines how the destination and establishments must operate based on the level of safety they can offer. 
· The recommendation that the population continue to practice social distancing in accordance with state government guidance. This includes maintain a safe distance from others in public spaces, wearing a face mask when necessary, and staying home if anyone presents symptoms like fever, cough, and difficulty breathing. Local residents are encouraged to use grocery and food delivery services to minimize exposure. 
· Streamlined communication protocols between hotels, suppliers, and local authorities.
· The development of a multidisciplinary committee where private and public organizations will receive constant feedback about the source and spread of COVID-19, which continues to meet regularly.
· The implementation of special training for hospitals to identify, isolate and avoid the spread of COVID-19 following strict guidelines from the federal government.
· The implementation of informational campaigns to the local community and visitors to use masks, sanitizing gel and wash their hands more frequently while also avoiding crowded spaces.



Federal and State authorities are monitoring constantly. Further enquiries about COVID-19 in Los Cabos can be directed to covid19@visitloscabos.travel.
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